


G0 APE DIGITAL CHRISTMAS E-CARD COMPETITION

The annual Go Ape Christmas challenge is back!

We're calling all 4-11-year-olds to showcase their artistic skills and passion for adventure
to be in with the chance of winning an action-packed class frip to Go Ape for their school
AND a Go Ape family ticket for any national Go Ape site for themselves! The winning
design will be featured on our Digital Christmas E-card with the winner's name,
age and school included.

What could be a better early Christmas present?

To enter simply submit your design following the theme “Christmas Outdoors”. Every
school that enters will win a copy of our ‘Go Ape the School Trip’ book for their school
library. Entries can be submitted as an individual on behalf of their school or entries can
be made collectively as a school.

Let your creative side shine and share your outdoor adventure designs with us to be in
with the chance to make even more magical memories with our truly fantastic prizes!

How to enter

Pupils should create a coloured design on a piece of white A4 paper (either portrait or
landscape). Colouring pencils, paint, crayons and felt tips may be used but please do not
stick added material onfo the entry. The design should be made up of image but shoul¥

not feature any text.

Once created, the design can be sent o Go Ape in one of the following formats: -
-

e Email competitions@goape.co.uk
» Submit via the online form https://goape.co.uk/groups/schools/christ-
mas-card-competition
* Post your enfries directly to George Nolan at Go Ape Banana HQ, The Drift, Bury
Saint Edmunds IP311SL
e The competition will close on Monday 18th December 2023 - perfect timing
for end of term activities!

Competition Terms and Conditions

* There is a limit of only one entry per pupil.
* Enfrants must be aged between 4 and 11 years old.

» Please do not stick any added material onfo the entry, such as sequins, glitter.
 All entries must be received by 5.00pm on Monday 18th December 2023. Please
allow time for the designs to arrive to us if you are posting your entries.

e The card should not include copyright infringing material or offensive

or libellous content.

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact the team on 01284 852229,

Happy crafting and best of luck to all you little active adventurers!
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